

WHY REGISTER AT YOUR PARISH?    At times, people will indicate that they are parish members but when it comes time to looking up needed information, we have nothing in our records.  Being a registered parishioner makes the process much simpler when it is time for receiving sacraments, registering for faith formation (religious education), sponsoring a sacrament recipient and even planning funerals or weddings. Children need to belong to a registered family in order to receive Confirmation and first Eucharist.  

    When a person is registered in a parish their Baptism, First Eucharist, Confirmation and Marriage records are much easier to access.   This is especially important for planning a wedding, whether here or at another parish.  On a related note, young adults should register on your own once you leave home.

     Being registered is also important for your faith life.  Why?  It helps us communicate with you about learning opportunities, service opportunities, parish events and other important matters.  If we don’t have your contact information you could easily miss out on these things.  Living in a culture that no longer supports a religious way of life, much less a Catholic Christian way of life, the local parish plays an integral role in helping to guide and support us on our journey.  Registering in the parish helps this to happen.

    In order to be considered "active" parishioners, you should be registered in the parish for a sufficient period of time, attend Mass faithfully on Sundays and Holy Days, participate in parish life, and financially support the parish.  For some purposes (registering at a Catholic school, requesting baptism, etc.) we need to determine who is an active parishioner.  For this purpose, it is better to use online giving or parish envelopes rather than anonymous donations.

   If you are unsure whether you are a registered active member, please contact the parish office at. 231-947-4620 or shelley@sfparish.org.  It only takes a few minutes.  Thank you.





